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THE NG-CDF BOARD
NAIROBI

RE: SINDO MAIN BEACH MANAGEMENT UNIT PMC

This is to certify that the below members will be the Project Management Committee (PMC) members of
the Sindo Main BMU Security Patrol Boat Project

NAME POSITION

PATROBA OKENGE OCHUMBA CHAIRMAN
COLLINS OCHIENG OPIYO SECRETARY
MAGRATE AGOLLA OKINYI TREASURER
PETER OGWENO NG’ENGA
DAMARIS AKOMO OKEYO

0726217626
0707039119
0728204899
0717069897

0706865671

12599146
30213214
9543147
11632411
9544411

MEMBER

[

This office makes a commitment to work together with the above named PMC members towards ensuring
that the project is sustainable and geared towards improvement of service delivery on securjty issues in the
surrounding areas. The project is to be funded by NG-CDF, Suba South, while full ownership and
management of the boat rests in this office.

JOSEPH K. MAINA
DEPUTY COUNTY COMMISSIONER
SUBA SUBCOUNTY




